
 

 

 

 

24 April 2020 

 

Anglican Care Advice to Residents, Families & Friends - COVID-19 Residential Update  

 

Dear Residents, family and friends, 

Please be advised that we have noted statements by the Prime Minister today regarding 
visitation in aged care facilities.  As a result, this afternoon, Anglican Care’s COVID-19 Crisis 
Response Team participated in a teleconference with the Minister of Health, Chief Medical 
Officer, aged care peak bodies and other aged care providers.  Following this 
teleconference, we are awaiting further clarification from the Chief Medical Officer in relation 
to the visitation guidelines that were issued by the Commonwealth in mid-March, also taking 
into account the NSW Health guidelines regarding access restrictions.   

On Monday, 27 April, the COVID-19 Crisis Response Team we will be considering 
amendments to our current visiting arrangements which will be communicated to you as 
soon as possible.   

Please do not visit one of our homes over the weekend. Current restrictions are still in place. 
We appreciate your patience and understanding at this time.  

Kind regards 

 

 

Colin Osborne 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 


